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The Office of Student Employment has moved to Suite 218 at Tulane University
Square, 200 Broadway, but will maintain a satellite office in the Tulane Career
Center in the Diboll Complex on the uptown campus.

A representative of student employment will be on hand in the satellite office from 9
a.m. until 4 p.m. on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays, says Romella
Hodges, office manager. The new telephone number for the University Square office
is 504-865-5147, and the new fax number is 504-865-6727.

For additional information or questions about student employment, e-mail Hodges or
call her at 504-314-2219.
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